
 STARS OF THE WEEK      

                                                                              

                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

                                                                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

                                                                                     

 

                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                       

 

 

 [Pick the date]       

 
CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 30th April 2021 

Head Teachers’ Awards 

This week the awards go to: 

Rhys T      and       Evie W 

 

Please note that the Curriculum Information 

sheets for parents for the summer term are 

on the website: Parents/Curriculum 

Information/Curriculum Information 

Sheets. 

 

 

Time Capsule – Here are some of the things that we have 

ready to go in the Capsule: 

 

 

School will be closed 

Monday 3rd May for May 

Day Bank Holiday and will 

re-open on Tuesday 4th 

May. 


